
Letter of Congratulations to House of Bread Monastery  

50th Anniversary  

From Queen of Angels Monastery  

  

The House of Bread Monastery is the daughter house of Queen of Angels Monastery in Mt. 
Angel, Oregon, and we, the Benedictine Sisters of Mt. Angel, proudly and joyously 
congratulate the Sisters of the House of Bread Monastery as they celebrate their 50th 
Anniversary.  

  

Fifty years ago, three of your Sisters from our Mt. Angel Monastery responded to a request 
from Bishop De Roo and started on a journey that has brought you to this day. We are 
deeply grateful to have been part of this journey.  

  

To Sister Barbara and the Sisters celebrating this 50-year anniversary, we thank you for 
continuing to live the Benedictine charism. We honor your service to the people of 
Vancouver Island.  

  

Let us continue to hold each other in prayer.  

  

Sister Jane Hibbard  

Administrator of Queen of Angels Monastery  

Mt. Angel, Oregon 


